Our Lady of Mount Carmel School
59 East Main Street
Elmsford, New York 10523

Dear Parents of 5™ & 6th Grade Students in the Fall of 2023,

For those of you who wish to get a head start on shopping for school supplies for next
year, or those who wish to take advantage of summer sales, the following is a list of what
your child will need for the FIFTH AND SIXTH GRADE.

~8 Composition notebooks

~2 Packages of wide ruled loose-leaf paper

~1 Folder

~Several #2 Pencils

~2 Red Pens

~Several pens (erasable is best) BLACK or BLUE only
~1 Highlighter

~1 Pair of small scissors

~1 Box of crayons

~Ruler

~2 packages of index (note) cards

~Small Note Card holder

~3 boxes of tissues

~2 Tubs of disinfectant wipes & hand sanitizer
~2 packs of printer paper

~2 Black Dry Erase Markers

~1 Inch Binder

~$6 for assignment pad (bring to school on 15t day)

A zippered pencil case for pencils and pens. As children will switch classes, these are
perfect. No pencil boxes!

Best wishes for a relaxing, safe, happy summer! Mrs. Gilberti & Mrs. Chiavegatto ©



